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Mr A P Walby FRCS Ed
Associate Medical Director
Litigation Management Office
Royal Victoria Hospital

4™ Floor

Bostock House

Grosvenor Road

BELFAST

BT12 6BA

Dear Dr Walby

RE: ADAM STRAIN

The documentation which the PSNI have received in the course of the current
investigation into Adam’s death in November 1985 indicates that an attempt was

made by a junior doctor to take blood on the morning of the operation for electrolytes.
This attempt was unsuccessful.

Adam’s mother has stated that two doctors attempted to take blood — firstly a SHO
and secondly a Registrar.

Can | ask that these two doctors are identified to us by name and‘with contact details
as we would proceed to interview them as witnesses.

Yours sincerely
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